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Topic News 

Our current topic in Nursery is Summer 

and the Beach.  

From 7th July we will be having a Messy 

Week. We will, obviously, do our best to 

provide aprons and protection for clothing 

but please ensure that your child is not 

wearing anything valuable or special.  

During the final week of term we will be 

having a teddy bear’s picnic. We will be 

making our own cakes and sandwiches. If 

you have any concerns about the content 

of food or allergies please speak to a 

member of the Nursery staff.  

Preparing for Reception.  

The Ducklings have already had some 

opportunities to visit the Reception 

classes. They are very much looking 

forward to meeting the teachers and the 

rest of their classmates next week.  

 

 Letters and Sounds 

In preparation for Reception we are now having short daily 

phonics sessions. We are continuing to listen carefully, identify 

initial sounds and think of other words beginning with the same 

sound. Playing games such as I-spy are helpful with this. If you 

are unsure of the correct pronunciation of the phonic sounds the 

following website may be helpful: 

https://www.mrthornenetwork.com/phonics 

Parent Workshop 

The next workshop will be held on Wednesday 4th July 

from the beginning of the Nursery session at 8.30am. 

The theme for this workshop is Phonics. Miss Ryan will 

be present at the session to provide advice or answer 

questions about next year.  

If you have older siblings on this day you will be able 

to leave them in the hall with the Breakfast Club at 

8.30am and they will go to their classes from there.  

 

Further Dates 

Wednesday 4th July Parents Workshop – Phonics.  

Thursday 5th July Open Afternoon 

Friday 6th July Teacher Training Day – School closed.  

Friday 20th July Last day of Term, 1.30 pm finish 

Last day of term 

There will be a BBQ lunch on the last day of term. All Nursery 

children who attend on a Friday will be welcome to book in for 

lunch. Please let Mrs Bennett know if you don’t usually stay for 

lunch but would like to on this occasion.  

The Nursery will close, along with the rest of the school, at 

1,30pm.  

 

Parent Survey 

Many thanks to all those of you who 

completed and returned their comments 

sheet. I have reviewed your responses and 

will definitely be incorporating some of 

your suggestions into next year’s Nursey 

provision.  

 

 

 

 

 


